Woodside
Stoke St Mary
Taunton

TA3 5BZ

The Crown Estate

1 St. James's Market,
London

SW1Y 4AH

15% January 2021

FAO: CEO, Dan Labbad,
CC: Rebecca Pow MP

Dear Mr Labbad

RE: Taunton Estate Lot 1 sale to Taylor Wimpey

| am writing to express my disappointment at not having received a reply from
you to my letter of 29th November 2020 (attached) ~ not even the courtesy of
a holding response.

Whilst | am sure you are dealing with a number of pressing matters at this time,
I would be grateful for your initial thoughts and/or findings so that | may respond
to concerned local residents.

The reiterate some of the points raised in my original letter, the sums involved
are substantial and significant and we are concerned that Crown Estates have
failed to adhere to your own strategic statements. Furthermore, as a community
that will be severely impacted by this land sale, we look to you as Chief
Executive to conduct a thorough and robust investigation.

I look forward to your early response.

Yours sincerely,

Vic Freir
Chairman, Stoke St Mary Parish Council



